
THE WILDCAT WEEKLY 
A Note from Dr. G

10/14-10/21 HOMECOMING **full,
updated schedule to the left

10/17 WHS PTA Meeting 7:30 pm
**please note new date**

10/18 BOE Meeting **Special Time
7:30 pm. Join us for a Board of
Education Appreciation Celebration

10/19 CES 3rd Grade Celebration of
Learning

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw

In honor of Friday the 13th, I am pleased to report that this afternoon we solved  
the mystery of the drone! As I alerted everyone yesterday, a drone was
observed outside Hawthorne. We worked closely with the Mount Pleasant
Police Department who were able to determine that it was a legitimate drone
operator who had been contracted by homes.com to take photos of schools and
fields for a website. The operator was contacted and told that by alerting local
police and the town a stressful situation could have easily been avoided. I
applaud everyone who “saw something and said something.” It takes all of us to
keep our staff and students safe, so thank you!

October is Fire Prevention Month. Each year our partners at the local fire
departments visit HES and CES to discuss fire safety and allow students to
check out their equipment and ask questions. Here are a few pictures from their
visit. The main events for Homecoming may be at the Westlake Campus, but
CES student council met this week to plan for spirit week festivities next week.
We can’t wait to see their plans come to  life.
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#onceawildcatalwaysawildcat

Our celebration of Fall Varsity
Seniors kicked off this week with
volleyball and swim & dive. We

have six more to go, so please join
us in congratulating these amazing
Wildcat student athletes and thank
them for representing our school

with pride on the courts, fields,
trails and in the pool during their

time at WHS!

The Week Ahead

For complete details including our prior
communication and the presentation
from the BOE meeting on September 20,
please visit the district website. Please
make a plan to vote on December 12
from 7 am to 9 pm at Westlake High
School. 

The safety and security of our facilities
is important to our community and the
past few days have been a stark
reminder of this.

Last year we added Officer Luke Oliveri
as our district SRO, this year we added
a security consultant to our district
office team, and the proposed
instructional bond will enable us to
create secure entrance vestibules and
additional safety and security measures
in all four of our school buildings. 

https://www.mtplcsd.org/

